
                    General Membership Meeting 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                         Food and Drink Will be Served 

 

 

 

 
Email:  pcteaunion@gmail.com 

 

Officers: 
 

Ed Klavoon 
President 

 
Matthew Baudo 
Vice President 

 
Audrienne (Lynn) Giles 

Sergeant-at-Arms 
 

Talisha Colston 
Treasurer 

 
Kim Whelan 

Recording Secretary 
 
 
 

Executive Board: 
 

Colette Clemons 
Michelle Clifton 

Lisa Maternowski 
Tammy Parsons 

John Vertino 
 
 

Tuesday, October 22, 2024 
4:15 pm 

Buffalo Irish Center 
245 Abbott Road 

Buffalo, NY 14220 
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